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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 3:34 PM 
To: Docketing S 
Subject: Docketing ^ C2 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

O s ^ 
Memorandum y-** -* Ci 

Date: 3/15/2010 ^ % 

Re: Elbert Crary 
10089 Bartholomew Rd 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 

Caller wanted to know what is going to happen with the all electric rate. Updated him on the all electric 
discount being reinstated and there will be on going discussion and decisions as to how the all electric discount 
will be altered. He wants his voice heard abut the all electric rate being discontinued. He owns an apt building 
that is all electric. He can't afford to continue to pay the electric bills without the all electric discount and neither 
can the tenants. The timing for removing the discount is horrible considering the nation is in a recession and the 
PUCO needs to stop allowing the utility co's to make unreasonably huge profits off the backs of their struggling 
customers. 
Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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